Dear RCS Families,

As a new policy moving forward, only A.C.E. students and staff will be
permitted on the playground and field after school hours until 5:45 pm.

Since the A.C.E. Program is considered an extension of the school day, we
kindly ask that adults and children not enrolled in the program refrain
from using the school’s field during this time, unless they are attending
the Program on that day.

Please be aware that if these guidelines are not followed, A.C.E. staff
may kindly ask individuals to leave the area.

We understand this may be challenging, but it is essential for the safety
and wellbeing of our students and staff. If you have any concerns or
questions, feel free to contact Ms. Ambria Thomas or a member of the
school's administrative team.

Thank you so much for your understanding and cooperation.

Warm regards,
RCS Staff
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